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Jeevan Jyoti Tailoring Project, Udaipur 

Raju Meera 

Anita Rekha 

We are thankful to I-connect for 

partnering with us since 2008.  

With many joyful moments JJTC 

has completed four years of Op-

eration and now moving into the 

fifth year. These years have been 

challenging, however in those 

odd hours, always you have 

given us a strong hand of support 

to go the extra mile.  

 

Stitching of forty pairs of shirts 

and trousers for the Panerva hos-

tel children is over now. We are 

thankful to Mr. Anil Sukhwani, 

Saramma, Rajkumari, Madhu and 

Hemlata for their hard work 

through out the project. In the 

beginning of July, these shirts 

and trousers will be handed over 

to the children. With this, our 

ladies have started stitching pants 

and shirts for other customers as 

well.  
 

Besides the production unit, the 

training program is also going 

good. Raju, Rekha, Anita and 

Meera are our new trainees.     
 

JJTC will remain ever grateful to 

all of you for everything you do 

for us. Thank You ! 


